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I am writing specifically with regard to the proposed solar panel installation on Knight Ranch Road in Jean Valley NV. I have
found it very difficult to get specifics on this project, but I am told this will shut down 6000 acres of land in this area to public
use.

I 'am 100% in favor of alternative energy. What I am not in favor of, however, is closing public land. I understand that the
installation site will need to have some sort of security and that it is in the best interest of all parties to limit public access to the
facility. 6000 acres seems awfully excessive, however. I don't know how large the installation itself would be though since I

cannot find any specific information on this project.

Please consider the public interest of currently allowed land-use in the Jean Valley area. It is important that this area remain open
to the public, for current and future generations.

Regards,

Paul Day



